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MID-TERM BREAK 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

As we approach the midpoint of the second term, we would like to remind you about the upcoming midterm 

break scheduled in our KHDA approved calendar from Thursday, 15th to Friday, 16th February 2024. 

Students and staff will resume school on Monday, 19th February.  

 

We encourage you to use this time to engage in activities that promote rest, rejuvenation, and bonding with 

your child. 

 

We recommend that students use this time to catch up on any pending assignments, review their class notes, 

and engage in independent reading or learning that aligns with their academic goals. 

 

We wish you a wonderful and enjoyable midterm break with your child. Thank you for your continued 

support to our school community. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Pretty Khosla 
Pretty Khosla 

Principal 


